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Dear Sir  / Madam

As a resident of Balcombe, I wish to register my objection to the above planning
application.

HGV Traffic
The volume of HGC traffic that will go through the village will significantly increase
traffic on on the London Road, pose a a major risk to the children attending
Balcombe Primary School. The road through is not designed to deal with the
volume and size of these vehicles, this will pose a danger to other users on the
road.

In addition the increased traffic will significantly increase pollution and result in a
deterioration of the area quality, effecting the lives of many people in the village.

Air Quality 
The air quality will be dramatically reduced for all the people living near the site as
a result of renewed activity on the site.  The proposed flaring will spread pollutants
across the village. There are numerous studies which show the impact this has on
the quality of life of people exposed to these pollutants. Given the current Covid-
19 crisis and the risks the disease poses to anyone with underlying conditions.
Increased pollution will result in an increase in Respiratory Illness, a major risk
factor for Covid-19,

Seismic Risk
A number of other development sites have experienced seismic events, causing
significant disruption to the local communities

Economic Benefit 
There is no economic benefit from this activity,  only significant risks to the lives
and well being of the people in the village.

I therefore urge you to object this application.

regards

Paul Dinneen
9 Combers
Balcombe
West Sussex  


